
From:   
Sent: March-14-14 7:56 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Gas increase  
 
 Just want to send a email with my concern about the talk of a increase in rates in the gas prices. 
A 40% increase is very high and unacceptable.   Please do not approve this rate increase.   
 
 
Thanks  
Joe 
 
 
 
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network. 
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